**From:** <u>notify@proudcity.com</u> < <u>notify@proudcity.com</u> > on behalf of KatherineBurwell

<notify@proudcity.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 1, 2022 2:57 PM

To: Info < info@cityofsanrafael.org >

**Subject:** New submission from Contact City Council

# Name

Katherine Burwell

#### **Email**

### Subject

Possible Land Donation - Gold Hill

# Message

Dear Mayor Kate & Council Members

I urge you to accept the donation by M.O.S.T. of the 2.6 acres on Gold Hill to be added to the Harry Barbier Park. I am an avid hiker and use those beautiful trails weekly. This adds to the livability of our City. With Regards, Kathy Burwell

# Address (optional)

San Rafael, CA 94901 United States Map It